Our meals division at the Morris I. Franco Cancer Center is one we attend to and handle with

utmost care. We are so fortunate to be working together with the Miss Hessed Foundation,

enabling us to maintain the highest standards of kashrut for our clients. Their team’s exceptional
volunteers have been filling our freezers with delicious meals to give o our clients

and their families.

Our freezer service feeds between 4-8 families on a weekly basis. On any given day, requests for pizzas,
minute steaks, Shabbat meals, soups, desserts, and anything they need gets delivered to our clients’
doors shortly after they voice their requests.

Miss Hessed has been providing us with food for lunches, weekday dinners, Shabbat meals, and even
holidays meals! At a time when everyone has so much on their to do list, this special group of giving
women get to work ensuring that their fellow community members going through tough times feel at
ease.

It is such a comforting feeling for a client to know that after a long day of treatment, there is a warm meal
waiting for them at home, and that their freezer is fully stocked with cooked meals to feed their families.
During such busy and trying times, our clients sometimes just don't feel up to cooking, and this is where
our freezer service literally comes to the rescue!

The Miss Hessed team of cooks is truly a group of angels. Anything we ask for is given to us in a blink of
an eye. They really see the importance of our mission here at the Cancer Center, and help us accomplish
everything swiftly and seamlessly with such joy and enthusiasm. We are truly privileged to work
hand-in-hand with these amazing women every day and would like to extend our Hakarat Hatov for being

our partners on this journey together.




